
 

19 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello parents and carers 
 
Please accept our apologises but unfortunately the following teachers are absent today 
and will be unable to fulfil their parent-teacher appointments this evening: 
 

Mrs Kendall 
Mrs Smythe 

Mrs Maddox 

 
The appointments have been cancelled in the Schoolbooking site so will no longer show 
in your confirmation email. 
 

If there was something specific you wanted to discuss please send the staff member an 
email. You can find all staff email addresses here. 
 

Best Wishes 

The Carrington Team 
 
 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/contact/our-staff/

